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WEAT-NTS Newsletter May 2020   

Date:  

Time: 

Location: 

Thursday, May 28, 2020 

12:00 - 1:30 PM  

Webinar 

Overview of the 86th Legislative Session 
Julie Nahrgang, WEAT Executive Director, will present an update on recent 
federal  and state  legislative and regulatory changes, as well as  interim 
changes of Texas 86th legislative session. This update will also include recent 
rule writing efforts, new rules and what they mean for operations staff; 
including Chapter 312. And finally, some COVID related updates that impact 
enforcement, compliance, and operator training and licensing. 

REGISTER ONLINE 

May 2020 Lunch Meeting 

Call for Nominations: Deputy Treasurer  5 

Scholarship applications are  open! 7 

Call to Action: PWO Committee 8 

Special Feature: COVID19 9 

Sporting Clays Recap 12 

Student Design Competition Recap 20 

Student Testimonials from February Seminar 23 

1.0 hour  
of water and wastewater 
operator credit has been 
requested through TCEQ 

SPONSOR VIDEO 

Click here  
to watch  a brief 
message from our 
generous sponsors!  

DonȐt miss these features inside ! 

https://www.weat.org/event/north-texas-section-meeting/2020-05-28
https://weat-nts.org/2020/05/20/message-from-our-sponsors/
https://weat-nts.org/2020/05/20/message-from-our-sponsors/
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Leadership Message 

I never knew what it would be like to 
work from home. The COVID-19 has 
changed the way a lot of us look at life. I 
canȐt say I like it, but it is the shape we 
are in. itȐs hard to get things done. My 
cats are convinced I am staying home to 
play with them. My wife has her own job 
to do. I have a table set up in what used 
to be my office where I do my bigger 
work. My laptop works just fine in my 
recliner. At the table, I review drawings, 
mark-up specs, and do the general stuff. 
In the recliner, I do conference calls, 
research projects, and work on WEAT 
activities. When I lived alone, the office 
was thriving. Once I got married, we 
needed a place to store the results of 
combining two households. Also, two 
cats moved in with their cat boxes. I 
think they came to believe it was now 
their room. When I reclaimed it, they 
now spend a lot of time looking at me 
like why am I in their space. 

I believe this event will change the way 
business is done. It will show that people 

can work remotely and still be effective. 
It will show that we are not as 
interdependent on each other for our 
work as we thought. I have always been 
a believer in face to face meetings, but 
now realize we can get along without as 
much.  

President 
Message from the 

Phil Spitzer 
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On the days that I do go to the office, I 
am usually the only one on my floor. It is 
an eerie quiet when I am used to many 
people being there. Our group has a call-
in every day and a video call once a 
week. That has mixed results. ItȐs good 
to see how are they doing, but it means 
people have to change out of their 
pajamas to go on the video. 

I think that many of the people in our 
business are still working and making 
money. I really feel for the people who 
have lost their income. Many must be 
desperate. My daughter-in-law works at 
a restaurant that serves breakfast and 
lunch. Nobody does carryout for 
breakfast: therefore she does not 
currently have a job. There will be a lot 
of car repossessions, missed house 
payments, and a lot of past due bills. 

I did pretty good in school. However, to 
try to help my son do on-line schooling 
would be way out of my wheelhouse. 
They teach much different these days. 
Thank goodness he has been out of 
school for several years.  

The executive committee has been 
working through how we will conduct 
meetings for the next few months. 
March was canceled. The May meeting 
is a virtual meeting. We will try to make 
it as attractive as possible to draw a 
large audience. So, stay tuned and I ask 
you to participate. Stay safe, stay 
strong, and participate. 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU 

Tell us how Covid changed your work, life, 
and/or  home! We may share your pictures 
and perspectives in a future newsletter. 
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Break Sponsors 

S Hach 

S Municipal Valve 

S Signature Automation 

S Schneider Electric 

TreasurerȐs Report 

CURRENT BALANCE* 
Checking $92,427.41 

Investments $412,440.46 

*as of May 11, 2020 

February Seminar 2020 
168 attendees 

Total Revenue $24,270.00 

Bank & Fees $596.20 

Facility Rentals $13,880.60 

Miscellaneous $211.82 

Total Expenses $14,688.62 

Net Revenue $9,581.39 

T̛̛̛̜̞̎̊̎ 
Rami Issa 

For more information, contact: 

Table Sponsors 
S Armorock 

S HVJ 

S Valve & Equipment 

S Xylem 

Platinum Sponsors: AECOM, Archer Western, Carollo, 
CDM Smith, CP&Y, Freese and Nichols, Hazen, Kimley-Horn, 
Pacheko Koch, Perkins Engineering Consultants, Plummer, 
Valve & Equipment 

Seminar Sponsors: AECOM, Arcadis, Carollo, CDM 
Smith, CP&Y, Enchanted Rock, Freese and Nichols, 
Garver, Gupta and Associates, Halff, Hartwell 
Environmental Corporation, Hazen, HDR, Kimley-Horn, 
Newman Regency Group, Pacheko Koch, Perkins 
Engineering Consultants, Plummer, Wade Trim 

Thanks to our Sponsors! 
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WEAT-NTS & WEF Events 

Date Event Location  Contact Person 

5/28/20 May Lunch Meeting Webinar Nicole Conner 

6/26/20 
Scholarship application 
deadline Online Agata Ristow 

JOIN OUR MAILING LIST 

Receive newsletters, organization 
announcements, and other relevant 
information by e-mail.  
Text WEATNTS to 22828  
to get started! 

INTERESTED IN MENTORING?  

Are you interested in educating college 
students about our industry?  
Contact Allison Blake to speak  
at Universities and Colleges  
around the state! 

Section meetings are typically held in the months of January, March, May, July, October, and November. 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

The North Texas Section is accepting nominations for the position of 
Deputy Treasurer. This position was established in recent years as our 
TreasurerȐs duties have grown significantly. The nominee would be 
expected to serve in the deputy treasurer position for two years, then 
would normally advance to the treasurer position for the next two years 
and potentially through other officer positions after that time. This is an 
important but sometimes time-consuming position, and requires 
reliable attendance at the majority of NTS events.   

Please email nominations (self-nominations are welcomed) to past 
president and nomination committee chair, Mark Perkins, 
mperkins@perkinsconsultants.com.  

mailto:Allison.Blake@freese.com
mailto:mperkins@perkinsconsultants.com
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Mark Perkins 
WEAT Co-Chair, Texas Water 2020  
 

OK ȍ so  Texas Water 2020 hasnȐt quite 
happened as originally envisioned. As many of 
you know, it is in the process of becoming a 
virtual conference this year, with much of the 
educational content to be made available on-
line. It is possible that some of the program may 
be live-streamed, although this is a first for all 
of us and details are still being worked out.  I 
would like to offer a huge shout-out to 
numerous north Texas volunteers and 
committee chairs who spent countless hours 
planning the conference, re-planning  it, then 
changing  direction to deliver the educational 
content in an on-line setting.  I regret that so 
many tireless hours of NTS member volunteer 
time canȐt produce the face-to-face social and 
networking experience we have all learned to 
look forward to. Although the virtual conference 
will be a new experience, I would strongly urge 
all to be supportive and fully participate. We 
have an incredible technical program with nearly 
200 papers having been accepted - did you 
know it is easier to get an abstract accepted for 
WEFTEC than for Texas Water?  Please show 
your support and appreciation for those who 
have dedicated the time (and under the 
circumstances are still dedicating time) to 
follow through on the educational component of 
WEATȐs mission during a tough time we all hope 
will end soon. 

Texas Water  

THANKS TO ALL NORTH 
TEXAS VOLUNTEERS 

Blayne Johnson  (Events) 

Brandt Miller  (Golf Tournament) 

Brandy Martinez  (DodsonȐs Drive) 

Chris Vela  (Curtis Smalley Event) 

Don Lange  (Exhibits) 

Ignacio Cadena  (Events) 

Jeff Caffey  (Finance) 

Kara Britt  (Door Prizes) 

Kelly Davis  (Events) 

Lissa Gregg  (Water For People) 

Michele Birmingham  (Guest Program) 

Paul Dossett  (Water For People) 

Puneet Gupta  (Tours) 

Ron Tamada  (DodsonȐs Drive) 

Russ Pior  (Competitions) 

Shannon Swayzer  (Registration) 

Sharon Miller  (Curtis Smalley Event) 

Tim Allen  (Golf Tournament) 

Travis Andrews  (Exhibits) 

Wayne Owen  (Tours) 
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SCHOLARSHIPS 
AVAILABLE 

Application Deadline: June 26, 2020 
 

Click here to view eligibility criteria 
Apply online by June 26, 2020 at 5:00pm 

 
Note: Graduate students are NOT eligible 

 
Send Questions to Agata Ristow 


